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Feb. 28, 2017
Expansion of Science Program

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Following the overwhelming interest received from parents, we are pleased to
announce that the Calgary Board of Education will open a new Science Program next
year for students in kindergarten to Grade 7 as follows:
= Valley View School will offer the Science Program for K-5 students.
= lan Bazalgette School will offer the Science Program for Grade 6 and 7
students, with Grades 8 and 9 to be offered in subsequent years.

Both schools operate on a modified calendar.

If you are interested in registering your child for the Science Program, please complete
and submit your registration or transfer forms and the parent — acknowledgement of
understanding for alternative programs form by March 9, 2017.

= Registration form (new to CBE only)

= Transfer form (existing CBE students) — must be signed by your child’s
current principal

= Parent — Acknowledgement of Understanding for Alternative programs form
(all applicants)

If you registered for the Langevin Science Program lottery and you live in a community
east of Deerfoot Trail and north of Peigan Trail, you will be contacted by the Area IlI
Office to determine if you are interested in having your form included in the Valley View
and/or lan Bazalgette school lotteries. If you decide to have your form included it will
be transferred to Valley View and/or lan Bazalgette school. You will not be required to
fill out an additional form.

A lottery will be held on March 10 for the new Science Program and results
communicated to families by March 22. See information regarding the CBE |ottery

process.

If you have a question that is not answered here, please contact the Area Il office at
Arealll@cbe.ab.ca or 403-777-6233.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Science Expression of Interest process.
Opportunities to participate included: open houses held Jan. 24, 2017 at Valley View
School and Jan. 25, 2017 at lan Bazalgette School, and an online survey open from
mid-December to Feb. 1, 2017. See the presentation and survey results. Your
participation made a meaningful difference in our decision.

Sincerely,
. f Aot —  Comie Mumdo
Dianne Yee Darlene Unruh Carrie Edwards

Director, Area lll Director, Area Il Director, Planning and Transportation
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http://www.cbe.ab.ca/registration/calendars/Documents/2017-2018-Modified-Calendar.pdf
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/FormsManuals/Student-Registration-Form.pdf
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/FormsManuals/Transfer-Request-K-9-Schools.pdf
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/programs/program-options/Documents/Parent-Acknowledgement-of-Understanding-for-Alternative-Program.pdf
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/registration/registration/Pages/Lottery-Information-for-Parents.aspx
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/registration/registration/Pages/Lottery-Information-for-Parents.aspx
mailto:AreaIII@cbe.ab.ca
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/schools/managing-space-students/school-planning-engagements/Documents/Area-III-Science-EOI-Presentation-January-2017.pdf
http://cbe.ab.ca/get-involved/public-engagement/Documents/area-iii-science-eoi-survey-report-and-comments-22022017.pdf

